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November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Interim and Full Reports 
 
Students receive two interim reports and a full report each academic year while they are at 
Goldington.  Last year, we stopped printing and sending home paper reports, unless they 
were specifically requested. Reports are now available in electronic format. Year 7 – 9 
reports can be viewed via the SIMs Parent app.  Year 10 – 11 reports are available on Go 4 
Schools.  The first reports for this academic year will have already been published for Year 
11 and Year 7 – 10 will be available just before the Christmas holidays.  
 
This correspondence is to provide you with information at this point, so you have ample time 
to access the SIMS or Go 4 Schools applications, and we can help you to resolve any 
technical issues you may experience.  Many of you will not need to do anything as your 
accounts from last year should still be active.  However, it would be useful to check before 
reports are published. 
 
Year 7 – 9 
 
The majority of parents already access the SIMS Parent app and have used it to submit or 
update pupil details. 
 
Once the reports are published in December, you will see ‘Reports’ appear on the menu and 
the interim report will be available for you to view. We will send you a message via Parent 
Mail on the day the reports are published. 
 
If you have not set up the SIMS Parent app yet, please email Mrs Spinelli (SIMS and Data 
Manager) spinellil@goldington.beds.sch.uk or Mrs Shad (Data Assistant) 
shads@goldington.beds.sch.uk to request an activation code. 
 
Year 10 – 11 
 
At Key Stage 4, we use an online system called Go 4 Schools to capture and analyse 
students’ attainment and progress. 
 
With Go 4 Schools, you will not only be able to view your child’s interim and full reports, but 
you will also be able to see their timetable and attendance information. 
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To access the site, please go to www.go4schools.com and click on ‘Parents login’ at the top 
of the main page.  The email address you use to enter the site must be the one we have 
registered for you on our school information management system. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Once you are on the ‘Parent login’ page of Go 4 Schools, please click on the ‘First-time User’ 
link, as shown below, if you are new to the system.  Otherwise, just enter your email address 
and password and you will be able to access your account. 

 
New users will then receive an email from Go 4 Schools (that contains your initial password), 
you should return to the main login page and enter your details.  You will be asked to reset 
your password once you have signed in. 

 
 
Once you have logged in as a parent, you will be able to see the name(s) of your children 
who attend Goldington Academy.  Please note that Go 4 Schools is only available for Years 
10 and 11 students: these are the only pupils who will have viewable reports on this website. 

http://www.go4schools.com/


 
After the reports have been published, they are displayed as icons that can be used to open 
the PDF report.  Any unread reports are highlighted as shown. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Previous report grades can be viewed on this page with a thumbnail graph for each subject 
to show termly progress.  Key attendance data is also visible for each report published.  

 
 
If you have any queries or want further support with the SIMS or Go 4 Schools applications, 
then please email Mrs Spinelli (SIMS and Data Manager) spinellil@goldington.beds.sch.uk 
or Miss Shad (Data Assistant) shads@goldington.beds.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss S Thomas 
Assistant HeadTeacher 
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